To the family

I write to you to give you an update of what has been going on this past month. In the
month of July, I have been very busy in doing the Lord’s work by traveling to different places of
the Lords church to preach for them. I have been helping my brothers and sisters in Christ with
different tasks that they need help with. I also have been helping other students of the school of
preaching with Bible studies that they have set up. So far, I am helping with two separate Bible
studies. I ask that you pray that these studies will go well in teaching the truth of God’s word.

Also, for the month of July my brother Ethan Tate has set up a Bible program for children
to watch and learn about the word of God. You can find the programs on Facebook and on You
Tube by typing in “Your Everyday Christian Way.” We have been recording once a week for a
Monday through Friday show. I have been helping him with the recordings making sure everything
is working like it should. Our older brother Calvin Tate has been working on the art background
for the program and a brother in Christ Paul Mays has been working on singing the songs for the
children to sing along to. At the end of the program there is a memory verse each day for the
children to memorize the word of God. We have about 40 episodes for anyone to watch. I ask that
you will keep this work in your prayers and that if you do watch the program to support the work
by sharing the program with your friends that have children so they can watch it too.

This month we are going to start school on the 10". I am looking forward to my classes
that I have coming up this new school year. Also, for this month I have two preaching opportunities
before school starts and I ask for prayers on safe travels. We have three new students that will be
starting this new school year for the 2020-2021 school year. I am looking forward in studying with
them in my second half of my first year. I ask that you pray for the new and current students of the
school. That we are equipped with the knowledge we need to go out and preach God’s word, and
that we can teach people what the Bible is all about. Also, pray for the instructors and the directors
of the school as well.

I hope to write again unto you soon once school starts back up.
In Christian Love

Denver K. Tate




